
 

 

 
No: 039/25 
        
20th February 2025 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague,  
  
Applications Open - CWU Sexual Harassment Awareness Trainers    
  
The purpose of this LTB is to advise Branches we are now inviting applications for CWU Sexual 
Harassment Awareness Trainers.   
  
The Equality, Education and Development department are looking for CWU representatives to 
become Trainer’s to help deliver Sexual Harassment Awareness training across our union. The 
bespoke training workshop aims to equip CWU representatives with the tools they need to 
recognise, prevent and support members in reporting and dealing with incidences of sexual 
harassment in the workplace.    
  
Sexual Harassment Trainers will be expected to:    
   

• Attend and participate in development courses    
• Deliver Sexual Harassment Awareness training to the required specification and standards   
• Have a positive approach to learning   
• Have the ability to work independently and as part of a team   
• Able to commit specified time to the role   

   
How to apply    
  
If you are interested in becoming a CWU Sexual Harassment Awareness Trainer, please submit a 
completed application by 10th March 2025.     
   
You can access the electronic application form by using the link below:   
Sexual harassment trainer application    
  
Any queries relating to this LTB should be directed to equality&education@cwu.org    
  
Yours sincerely,  
  

  
  
Kate Hudson  
Head of Equality, Education & Development  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3PMKSSJ
mailto:equality&education@cwu.org

